
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Kathleen Kline-Hudson 

Date: October 16, 2020 

Re: Parks & Open Space Advisory Committee Member 

Reappointments 

  

Member terms have expired on the Parks & Open Space Advisory Committee and 
have been recommended for reappointment by Committee Chairman Gary Childs, 
per the process as determined by Resolution #105-039 Authorizing the Creation 
of the Livingston County Parks and Open Space Advisory Committee. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 

LIVINGSTON COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

LIVINGSTON COUNTY TREASURER  
 

 
304 E. Grand River 

Howell, MI 48843  

Phone 517-546-7555 


	Text8
	Text7

